
 
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                

July 25, 2018           

Contact: Steve Peters, steve.peters@legis.wi.gov, 608-266-3512 

 

Senator Frostman’s Statement on Potential Revival of the 

Kimberly-Clark Tax Credit Bill 

 

“Our region has a proud tradition of papermaking and our talented local workers have the skills and experience 

to continue building on that tradition for years to come. There are several proposals on the table at this time, 

some more comprehensive and forward-looking than others, and it is important that the Legislature weigh all 

available options to get the best deal for Wisconsin taxpayers. 

  

“Having worked in the industry, my definition of “economic development” is a collaborative, concerted effort 

to be forward-thinking and strategic about where and when to invest our limited resources of time, energy, and 

money for the highest long-term return for the entire community.  

  

“I will continue to work toward economic development projects that proactively do the most good for the most 

workers rather than ones that only react when companies are threatening job cuts and closures.” 
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